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Subject State Qualifying Ironperson Events 

 

All competitors from Surf Life Saving Sydney intending to enter the U11-U14 Ironperson events at the 
2025 Sydney Branch Age Championships, must have participated in at least 3 Ironperson events at 
specified competitions during the 2024/2025 season.  
 
These Carnivals include Wanda One, Cronulla Short Course Carnival, Sydney Water Series, North 
Cronulla Australia Day Ironperson Classic, and Local District Carnivals such as Waverley Shield and 
Bate Bay 4 Way.  
  
This memorandum aims to formalise previous verbal discussions on this topic, which have been 
communicated by representatives of the Surf Sports Committee to the Junior Development Directors 
in various committee meetings over recent seasons. 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Branch Office or myself. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Michele Cole 
Acting Director, Surf Sports 
Surf Life Saving Sydney 

 


